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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commission

FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:

Nicki Satterfield, Assistant Finance Director


DATE:

November 27, 2012
SUBJECT:
Transfer of $8,060 from CRA to City for US-1 Landscape Improvements  Phase II

The attached resolution reflects a Commission action to accept a transfer $8,060 from the CRA to the City Capital Projects Fund for additional consulting services from IBI Group relating to the US-1 Landscaping Improvement Phase II project for additional construction drawings relating to relocating traffic signal lines. Funding for this transfer came from the CRA Operating Division, Consulting Services Account and was approved by the CRA Board on November 7, 2012.  
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